
We gave out 51 layettes this month, for a total of 146 for this year. 

Expo is this weekend. We are ready to   set up on Wednesday. The chart and map that were used last 

year are missing. 

Our thanks go to Bunten Road Workshop volunteers. They made more than 200 pincushions. 

We have the afghan from last year for the raffle. Last year’s winner donated it back to us. 

Our booth will be in the center of the last aisle. It is larger than last year.  

Volunteers who are working at the booth should call Leon (404-432-3824) or Debbie (770-530-2143) 

when they arrive at the center to get a pass to get in for free. 

Jill received an email from Gwinnett Medical Center about the burials for fetal demise. They are 

interested in getting something smaller and simpler for the smaller babies. Maria and Debbie are 

working on it. 

In Fannin County, a mother was pregnant with twins, but lost one and the other may not survive. Jill has 

given her a burial outfit. 

A layette was given to a high school senior in Douglasville who was expecting a baby and having 

difficulty paying her fees and providing for the baby. She requested help in response to our TV segment. 

Another layette was given to a mother who had been seeing the doctor at Mountainside, but switched 

to a doctor in Canton. 

We received a Thank you note form a couple in Fannin County who had received a layette from us. 

A new volunteer went to the Bunten Road  workshop and brought 3 afghans. 

Items brought to the warehouse should not be taken out of the bags they come in until pre-pack. We 

need to know who brought them in. 

The brochures need to be updated and several people will try to find out what format the pictures are in 

so Jerry can take care of them. 

Needs for this month 

Quilts 

Large tote bags 



Sleepers- boys and girls 

Gowns –boys 

Lap-front shirts - boys 

Pre-pack will be Wednesday, March 28,2012  at Your Extra Attic, Peachtree Industrial Blvd., Sugar Hill. 

Business Meeting will be Monday April 2, 2012 at Atlanta Sewing Center, 2148 Duluth Hwy., Duluth. 

 


